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Sue
 
I look forward to a meeting of our three consultants (TRC, ESI, and Negawatt) to divide up the work
needed to fully analyze the DOE proposed furnace standards.
 
Bijit can set up a Doodle Poll to get a time for the meeting.  The Poll would include the SW IOU C&S
team even though most us would be observing the discussion.
 
As you mentioned this meeting will need to be after you receive Negawatt’s phase one report.  I will
ask Yanda to complete an initial CA focused assessment of the DOE proposal for the meeting.  Given
that DOE as schedule Day 2 of the public meeting because the meeting yesterday did not get

through the materials, this meeting of our consultants may occur after the 13th. 
 
Please let Bijit know if  you agree he should set  up the meeting and what week would be good.
 
Marshall B. Hunt
Professional Mechanical Engineer
Codes & Standards
Pacific Gas & Electric Company
415-260-7624
mbh9@pge.com
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